
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cape Verde COVID-19 Travel Update – June 29, 2021 
 
Those entering the Republic of Cape Verde must have negative results for either a rapid or PCR 
coronavirus test that was administered no more than 72 hours before the departure of their flight. 
Some inter-island travel requires proof of a negative rapid test. 

 

  
 

 

 


